
WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

SECTION 123 LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 
 

 
Proposed Disposal of Open Space 

 
 
 
Land adjacent to Willis Way Kings Worthy Winchester 
 
The City Council is considering the disposal of approximately 2800 square metres of 
open space, being land adjacent to Willis Way Kings Worthy Winchester, to a 
registered social landlord for use as landscaping and amenity land as part of an 
affordable housing development. 
 
The area of land is shown edged red on a plan, which is available for inspection 
during normal office hours at the reception desk in the City Offices, Colebrook Street, 
Winchester. 
 
No binding decision has yet been made on the proposed disposal and any 
representations should be made in writing to the Head of Legal Services, Winchester 
City Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester (ref: CT/HO1/2/13) by close 
of business on 18 June 2009. The publication of this notice is required by statute and 
does not necessarily imply that the proposal will proceed. 
 
H Bone LLB (Hons) 
Head of Legal Services 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester Hampshire SO23 9LJ 
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